
 

 

 

Peacekeepers Raid Greenleaf on Highway 138 
 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 19, Kenténha/October 2018) At approximately 13:29 this 
afternoon, the Kahnawake Peacekeepers entered Greenleaf, a local business on 
highway 138, and observed suspected cannabis products in plain view. 
Several items were seized and a 40-year-old local male was arrested and charged 
with possession of cannabis for the purpose of trafficking under the Cannabis Act. 
 
This is the fourth such operation at that location since June 14th, 2018. 
 
The Kahnawake Peacekeepers want to remind the community that all sales of 
cannabis, in any form within the territory is illegal.   
 

-30- 
 
Dwayne Zacharie 
Chief Peacekeeper 
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